
Thank you for joining us in Soup Week in Woodinville! As a token of our appreciation,
we're thrilled to announce an exciting giveaway where you have a chance to win fabulous
prizes. All you need to do is indulge in the delicious soups our restaurants have to offer,
capture mouth watering images, and share them on social media using the hashtag,
#SoupWeekWoodinville.

HERE'S HOW YOU CAN PARTICIPATE:

Restaurant Gift Card Giveaway
1. Visit participating restaurants.
2. Snap a picture of the featured soup, stew, or chili.
3. Share on social media: Share your soup, stew, or chili experience on Instagram,

and don't forget to include the hashtag, #SoupWeekWoodinville.
4. Tag the restaurant and Woodinville Wine Country: To ensure your participation is

counted, remember to tag the restaurant where you enjoyed the soup, stew, or chili
in your post, as well as Woodinville Wine Country (@woodinville_wine_country).

5. No purchase necessary.

Woodinville Wine Country Passport to Taste Giveaway
1. Grab Soup Week card from a participating restaurant
2. Snap a picture of the featured soup, stew, or chili.
3. Have your card marked off with the restaurant’s sticker or stamp.
4. Once your card is completed, post a picture of the card to your Instagram’s Stories

tagging Woodinville Wine Country (@woodinville_wine_country) and using the
hashtag, #SoupWeekWoodinville.

5. No purchase necessary.

Remember, the giveaway is a way for us to appreciate your support and share your
enthusiasm for the amazing artistry by our local chefs. So, get ready to taste, post, and
win an incredible prize. We can't wait to see your delicious journey on Instagram.

https://www.instagram.com/woodinville_wine_country/
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